Vision



To create an outstanding British international school which empowers all students to embrace learning, achieve their best and promote their intellectual, emotional, social and physical well-being.

Dear Parents,

We have welcomed back our secondary students today, who have demonstrated a zeal for learning and being back in school. We are very proud of their attitude and the respect they have shown around the school.

We have been busy planning for our end of term examinations and Qatar National Day celebrations. Our end of term exams will start December 6^{th} with more details following next week.

We will be shortly forwarding our taster sessions ECA booklet. The aim of our taster sessions is to introduce our ECAs over two weeks until the start of Term 2, where they will run on a regular basis.

Can I also urge, if you didn't manage to see Ms Chameli's, Ms Janet's and Ms Magda's assessment approach, please could you make some time to watch it. Our assessment changes are crucial to how we report on your child's progress and ensure they are achieving the best they can. If you didn't manage to see the videos, please find the links below:

Link to Ms. Janet's Assessment presentation and Ms. Magda's CAT4 video for Secondary

https://we.tl/t-MlXiB52KkM

Link to Ms. Chameli's Assessment presentation and Ms. Magda's CAT4 video for Primary https://we.tl/t-FRk7Qu5U1J

I recognise you've received a detailed update from our Pastoral Coordinator, Rebecca Cruickshank, so I will keep this newsletter brief and at this point wish you a restful weekend.

Thank you









Vision



To create an outstanding British international school which empowers all students to embrace learning, achieve their best and promote their intellectual, emotional, social and physical well-being.

السادة أولياء الأمور الكرام،

لقد رحبنا اليوم بعودة طلاب المرحلة الثانوية ، الذين أظهروا حماسًا للتعلم والعودة إلى المدرسة. نحن فخورون جدًا بسلوكهم والاحترام الذي أبدوه في المدر سة.

نعمل على تنظيم اليوم الوطني واعداد خطة امتحانات نهاية الفصل الدراسي الأول والتي ستبدأ في السادس من ديسمبر، سنزودكم بمزيد من التفاصيل الاسبوع القادم.

قريباً سنرسل لكم كتيب النشاطات ما بعد الدوام المدرسي والتي نسعى من خلالها تعريف الطلاب والأهالي بأنواع النشاطات وممارستها خلال الاسبوعيين القادمين وسوف تستأنف هذه النشاطات فعاليتها مع بداية الفصل الدراسي الثاني.

اود ان انوه انه من المهم مشاهدة الفيديوهات المرسلة من قبل المدرسة لكل من السيدة شاميلي والسيدة جانيت والسيدة ماجدة حيث يقومون بشرح نهجنا في تقييم الاختبارات. تغيير اسس التقييم ضرورية لمتابعة تقدم اطفالكم والتأكد من أنهم يحققون أفضل ما في وسعهم. إذا لم يتسنى لكم مشاهدة مقاطع الفيديو التي قمنا بإرسالها سابقاً ، يرجى العثور على الروابط أدناه

المرحلة الثانوبة

https://we.tl/t-MlXiB52KkM

المرحلة الابتدائية

https://we.tl/t-FRk7Qu5U1J

أدرك أنكم تلقيتم اخر التحديثات من مشرفة التوجيه السيدة ريبيكا كروكشانك ، لذلك سأبقى هذه الرسالة الإخبارية موجزة ومختصرة وأتمنى لكم عطلة نهاية أسبوع سعيدة.

شكرا لكم



Cambridge International School





